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ADDENDUM NO. 3 

RFB No. 2023-RFx-031 

Extend Taxiway 'A' & Relocate Localizer with Associated Grading, Electrical, 

and Stormwater Improvements 

ISSUED: February 21, 2024 

 

 

Notice to Prospective Bidders 

Prospective Bidders and all concerned are hereby notified of the following changes in the Contract 

Documents for the Taxiway A Extension and Localizer Relocation project at the Lebanon Municipal 

Airport.  These changes shall be incorporated in and shall become an integral part of the contract 

documents. Prospective Bidders must acknowledge all addenda have been reviewed during their 

proposal submission. These changes will be incorporated into the Conformed Contract Documents to be 

issued to the successful bidder. 

 

Questions, With Answers Provided 

 

1. RCP Pipe 

Question: I see in the Q&A that the Owner would like to keep the RCP items with a zero quantity in the 

bid to collect unit prices.  The hard part about this is not knowing a quantity of pipe or the depth of the 

proposed pipe run makes it hard to give you a number that covers the contractor.  Please provide as 

much information as possible so we can provide accurate pricing to the Owner and keep all bidders on a 

level playing field. 

Answered by Leslie Merrithew: After further consideration, the zero quantity items will be deleted from 

the pricing proposal table.  
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